4/30/2020 City of Rochester Hills Mail - Re: The Groves PUD Agreement_CF #19-022/ Sec 15

Maureen Gentry <gentrym@rochesterhills.org>

Re: The Groves PUD Agreement_CF #19-022/ Sec 15

1 message

Paul Shumejko <shumejkop@rochesterhills.org> Thu, Apr 30, 2020 at 3:13 PM

To: Mike Noles <mnoles@umlorgroup.com>

Cc: Jason Boughton <boughtonj@rochesterhills.org>, Kristen Kapelanski <kapelanskik@rochesterhills.org>, Maureen Gentry

<gentrym@rochesterhills.org>, Joe Skore <Joe.Skore@pultegroup.com>, Paul Schyck <Paul.Schyck@pultegroup.com>,
"Wes Lee O. Umlor, PE, PS" <wumlor@umiorgroup.com>, Alexandra Dieck <ADieck@bodmaniaw.com>, Tracey Balint
<balintt@rochesterhills.org>, Judy Bopp <boppj@rochesterhills.org>, Jaymes Vettraino <jvettraino@rc.edu>, Tom Rellinger
<trellinger@rc.edu>, "Spilkin, Andrew" <ASpilkin@bodmanlaw.com>

That is correct. The most recently submitted PUD agreement is correct. I think that comments were in transit as PUD
was being updated based on comments via emails. ;«

Paul G. Shumejko, MBA, M.S., P.E., PTOE

Transportation Engineering Manager - DPS/ENG

City of Rochester Hills | 1000 Rochester Hills Drive | Rochester Hills, M1 48309
248.841.2489 (office) | shumejkop@rochesterhills.org ] www.rochesterhills.org

=1 Toward Zero Deaths

National Strategy on Highway Safety

On Thu, Apr 30, 2020 at 11:46 AM Mike Noles <mnoles@umlorgroup.com> wrote:

' Thank you for the additional information.
:' If | understand correctly, the PUD revision we submitted is correct and we are done with this item.

Please confirm.

Michael T. Noles

Vice President

The

LI} UMLOR

Group

LAND DEVELOPMENT SERVIGES
49287 West Road | Wixom, MI | 48393
mobile: (248) 361-2443

mnoles@umlorgroup.com
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